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Dear Parents and Carers,  

 
This week, we were blown away by the children’s professional and confidently delivered 
presentations! They impressed us and the school governors with their creativity and passion. Well 
done to each and every one of them. The Polyfest Year 6 Leavers’ party will go down in history! We 
had so much fun and wish we could do it all over again! Thank you and well done on planning such 
an excellent send off for the children! Thank you also for joining us at the Year 6 mass and 
slideshow. It has been so special to be able to celebrate the children’s progress and successes over 
the year and throughout their Primary School journeys this week.  

 
Lastly, we would just like to say a very big THANK YOU to you all - the most amazing parent group. 
We have been so blessed by the parent support this year. We made a great team and it has been an 
amazing year. We are so sad to see this year group go but so excited for their very bright futures 
ahead. Please keep in touch if you can. We will love to hear updates about how they are all getting 
on. 

 
A reminder that our Leavers’ parade will be at 1:15/1:20 on Friday. Please come along if you can 
make it for a final farewell! We wish you and your families a fantastic, safe, restful and well-deserved 
summer! 

 
Thank you as always for your support, 
 
Mrs Peneda & Miss Maloney 
 


